Co-Editor LeVerne Kirkland



Serry Lynn Brown

Editor Terry Lynn Brown



As the final pages of the 1984 Jacksonian takes shape, I recall all the hard work which was put into making this annual a reality and not just a dream. It was a challenge for both the staff and our sponsors. A lot of memories were recorded in this book, and I hope it will be an annual you will long remember. I had a TERRIFIC STAFF to work along side me this year, and I would like to thank each one of them: LeVerne, Melissa, Wanda, Kathy, Miriam, Christy, Angie and my sponsors, Miss Beth Hiers and Miss Paula Kirkland. I also want to thank Mr. Jack Young, Mr. Jerry Morris, Rev. Gary Phillips, Olan Mills Studios, Mrs. Meg Herndon, the office, staff, students and parents of AJA. Most of all the parents of the annual staff members.

Thank you for making my Senior Year a wonderful one, and I wish all the luck in the world to next year's annual staff.

> Terry Lynn Brown Editor

